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                                 FAX (608) 789-8184 

 

 

 
      June 10, 2021 
 

                                      

PROJECT:   HOUSKA DRIVE ROAD 
     RECONSTRUCTION 
           

 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 

 
The following bid was received for the Houska Park Drive Road Reconstruction 
project: 
     

CHIPPEWA CONCRETE SERVICES, INC. $419,915.08  
 CHIPPEWA FALLS, WISCONSIN 
 
 Strupp Trucking & Excavating   $442,600.05 
 Onalaska, Wisconsin 
 
 McCabe Construction, Inc.    $449,494.00 
 Eau Claire, Wisconsin 
 
 Gerke Excavating, Inc.    $476,290.19 
 Tomah, Wisconsin 
 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the bid for the Houska Park Drive Road 
Reconstruction to Chippewa Concrete Services, Inc. in the amount of $419,915.08. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Randy Turtenwald, P.E. 
      Director of Engineering & Public Works 
 
RT:kn 
        


